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Your child is invited to our Halloween Party on the 24th of October 2024.

EYFS & KS1 can bring their spookiest costume into school, where they will
be able to change for their party time 3.15PM start, finishing at 4.15PM.

KS2 will be asked to change at home into their scary costume, leaving
school at the normal time of 3.20PM, to return to school for their party
time to begin at 4.30PM for a 5.30PM finish.

Tickets are £2.00 per child; you will be able to purchase these via the MCAS
App.

Ticket price includes entry, a hotdog, and soft drink.

We look forward to party games, dancing and of course so much
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